MSTR 1W1P 60 Day Comment Period Public Hearing
Held at the Marshall County Courthouse in Room 1 (Basement)

July 13, 2022. 3:00 p.m.

Chairman Rolland Miller called the meeting to order. Policy Committee members in attendance were
Rolland Miller, Derek Peterson, and Mark Holy. Others in attendance were Rachel Olm, Matt Fischer,
Tony Nordby, Nicole Bernd, Katrina Haugen, Josh Johnston, Jerry Hapka, Mori Maher, Darren Carlson,
Jacob Snyder, and Darrold Rodahl.

Chairman Miller turned the meeting over to Nicole Bernd.
The following items were reviewed and discussed

- Steering and Policy committee members and their rolls
- Timeline

- Watersheds participating in 1W1P

- Local priorities

- Planissues

- Publicinput

- Priority issues

- Measurable goals

- Actions

- Progress on the plan

- Sample Action Table for the planning region

Comments received in the 60-day comment period were reviewed and distributed to all those in
attendance.

The floor was then opened to public comments.

There was feedback on the maps within the plan and Policy committee members asked that the
phosphorus loading map be made to resemble the soil load map where the information is broken down
by sub watershed.

After no further comments motion by Mr. Mark Holy, seconded by Mr. Derrek Peterson to accept the

Comprehensive Watershed Management Plan pending the change to the Phosphorus map no later than

Friday, July 15, 2022. Motion unanimously carried.

The meeting was adjourned at 3:58 PM



